

REVISION 2

(UNIT 1 - 6)

PART 1: LISTENING

Questions 1 – 5: Listen to a girl asking for information about Aqua Park, a theme park and fill in the gaps with **NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS OR A NUMBER**

AQUA PARK

Park open: (0) Every day

Saturday opening times: 9 am until (1) pm

Family ticket: (2) £

Use car park in: (3) Road

Café sells: (4) and drinks

Shop sells: sweets, newspapers, (5)

Questions 6 – 10: Listen to a woman talking about her job and answer the questions with **NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS**

6. What does Cheryl do?

7. Who is Jeremy?

8. What does Jeremy think about his job?

9. How many children does she have?

10. How old is her mother?

PART 2: READING COMPREHENSION

Questions 11 - 15: Read the passage and complete the summary with **ONLY ONE WORD**

My name's Hermione and my husband's name is Ron. We've got three children – two sons and a daughter. Our sons' names are Lupin and Bill. They're twins, but they aren't identical. Lupin's got dark hair, but Bill's hair is fair. Our daughter's name is Rose. She's eight years old. The boys are four.

My father's name is Arthur and my mother's name is Molly. I've got two younger brothers, called Snape and Moody. Snape is married. His wife's name is Bella. She's from Sweden and she's got long, blond hair. They've got a baby daughter called Luna. So my parents have got four grandchildren – two grandsons and two grand-daughters

Summary:

Hermione's husband's name is Ron. They have two sons and a (11) Their sons are twins. They are (12) years old. Their daughter is (13) years old. Hermione's parents have two (14) Snape and Moody. Snape is (15) He has a baby daughter, Luna.

Questions 16 – 20: Read the passage and answer the following questions with **NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS** from the passage

Hello! My name's Johnny. I'm eighteen years old and I live in England. I want to talk about how my friends and I spend our free time. My best friends are Tom and David. They are in the same class as me. When the

weather is nice, we go for a walk or we ride our bikes. All of us love sports. We often play football in the park and when it is rainy, we go to the sport centre. Here we usually play table tennis or go swimming. At home, I usually listen to Pop music or read magazines and books. I also surf the Internet or play computer games – but not always! However, young people at my age live on several public sites like Facebook or Twitter! I think they should make real friends outside. In the evenings, I sometimes watch TV. I often invite my friends over for dinner or a cup of tea and we play chess or cards. At the weekends we go hiking, camping or sometimes we go to the cinema to see horror films.

16. What do Johnny and his friends do in the park?
17. When do they go to the sports centre?
18. What kind of music does he usually listen to?
19. Who does he invite in the evenings?
20. Which films does he watch when he goes to the cinema?

PART 3: WRITING

1. you / do / homework / after school? - No/I/. /I /play sports

- A. Do you do your homework after school? – No, I don't. I play sports
- B. Do you do your homework after school? – No, I'm not. I play sports.
- C. Are you do your homework after school? – No, I am not. I play sports.
- D. Do you do you homework after school? – No, I don't. I play sports.

2. Lan / have lunch / school / weekdays,/but/home/weekends.

- A. Lan haves lunch at school on weekdays, but at home on weekends.
- B. Lan has lunch at school on weekdays, but at home on weekends.
- C. Lan does have lunch at school on weekday, but at home on weekends.
- D. Lan has lunch at school in weekdays, but at home in weekends.

3. mother / do / housework / morning/ and/ go for a walk/afternoon.

- A. My mother does housework in the morning and go for walk in the afternoon.
- B. My mother do housework in the morning and go for a walk in the afternoon.
- C. My mothers dos housework in the morning and gos for a walk in the afternoon
- D. My mother does housework in the morning and goes for a walk in the afternoon.

4. children / love/ play soccer /friends/school stadium/ afternoon/.

- A. Her children loves play soccer with their friends at their school stadium the afternoon.
- B. Her children love playing soccer with their friends at their school stadium in the afternoon.
- C. Her children love play soccer with their friends at their school stadium in the afternoon.
- D. Her children loves playing soccer with their friends at their school stadium in the afternoon.

5. My son, Mike/ brush / teeth / 6.30 / after breakfast.

- A. My son, Mike often brush his teeth at 6.30 after breakfast.
- B. My son, Mike often brushes his teeth on 6.30 after breakfast.
- C. My son, Mike often brushes his teeth at 6.30 after breakfast.
- D. My son, Mike brushes often my teeth aft 6.30 after breakfast

6. she / review lessons / 7.30 pm? – No/. / She/surf on the internet.

- A. Does she review lesson at 7.30 pm? – No, she doesn't. She surfs on the Internet.
- B. Does she reviews lesson at 7.30 pm? - No, she does. She surfs on the Internet.
- C. Do she review lessons at 7.30 pm? – No, she don't. She surf on the Internet
- D. Do she reviews lesson at 7.30 pm? – No, she don't. She surfs on the Internet.

7. father / not / go / sleep / 10.00 pm,/ because/ it/ not/ good/ his health.

- A. My father does not goes to sleep after 10.00 pm because it is not good for his health.
- B. My father is not go to sleep after 10.00 pm, because it is not good for his health.
- C. My father doesn't go to sleep after 10.00 pm because it doesn't good for his health.
- D. My father doesn't go to sleep after 10.00 pm because it isn't good for his health.

8. What / father / do / evening? – He/watch TV/ and/ read books.

- A. What do your father do in the evening? – He watches TV and reads books.
- B. What is your father do in the evening? – He watch TV and reads books.
- C. What does your father do in the evening? – He watches TV and reads books.
- D. What does your father do in the evening? - He watch TV and read books.

9. He / new comer/school/so/ he/not / have any / close friend / here.

- A. He is a new comer at his school, so he does not have any close friends here.
- B. He be a new comer at his school, so he not have any close friends here.
- C. He is a new comer at his school, so he does not has any close friends here.
- D. He is a new comer at his school, so he do not have any close friends here.

10. There / be / a modern sofa/ and/ some new lights / this room.

- A. There be a modern sofa and some new lights in this room.
- B. There are a modern sofa and some new lights in this room.
- C. There is a modern sofa and some new lights in this room.
- D. There are a modern sofa and some new lights at this room.

11. He/like/ read books/ and/he usually / borrow / books / school library to read / home.

- A. He likes reading books and he usually borrows books from his school library to read at home.
- B. He likes read books and he usually borrows books from his school library to read at home.
- C. He likes to read books and he usually borrow books from his school library to read at home.
- D. He likes to reading books and he usually borrows books from his school library to read at home.

12. She/ enjoy/ have breakfast/ Macy's restaurant/ but/ it/ not serve/ breakfast/ after 9 o'clock.

- A. She enjoy having breakfast at Macy's restaurant, but it isn't serve breakfast after 9 o'clock.
- B. She is enjoy having breakfast at Macy's restaurant, but it don't serve breakfast after 9 o'clock.
- C. She enjoys having breakfast at Macy's restaurant, but it doesn't serve breakfast after 9 o'clock.
- D. She enjoys having breakfast at Macy's restaurant, but it doesn't serve breakfast after 9 o'clock.

13. There/ oranges/ table,/ but/ there/ not/ much coffee/ box.

- A. There are oranges on the table, but there are not much coffee in the box.
- B. There is oranges on the table, but there is not much coffee in the box.
- C. There are oranges on the table, but there is not much coffee in the box.
- D. There be oranges on the table, but there be not much coffee in the box.

14. How many/ car/ be /there/ yard? – There/be/only one white car/.

- A. How many cars are there in the yard? – There is only one white car.
- B. How many car is there in the yard? – There is only one white car.
- C. How many cars are there in the yard? – There has only one white car.
- D. How many cars be there in the yard? - There have only one white car.

15. Bob/ get up/ six/ o'clock/ and/ go/ bed/ ten/ o'clock.

- A. Bob get up at six o'clock and go to bed at ten o'clock.
- B. Bob gets up at six o'clock and goes to bed at ten o'clock.
- C. Bob gets up at six o'clock and go to bed at ten o'clock.
- D. Bob get up at six o'clock and goes to bed at ten o'clock.